From the office of the
Minister of the Environment

Assembly Members
Parliament Buildings
Stormont

Beltast

BT4 3XX

Dear Assembly Member

l'he purpose of this letter is to advise you that I intend to announce in the near future my
decision on the following planning application:

Ret No 1 1/2006/0616/0

Description : Strategic mixed use development comprising an employment park, leisure

complex and hotel.

[.ocation : Land North West of (and including) Strabane / Lifford roundabout, between Foyle
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River and Lifford Road / Barnhill Road, Lifford Road, Strabane

‘The Planning Service has recommended that the application be approved and I concur with

this advice.

[t 1s my intention to announce that a Notice of Opinion to approve will be prepared and

1ssued n the near future.

Yours sincerely

EDWIN POOTS MLA
Minister of the Environment



